
 

Save the date!           

A “Future of VAT” Roundtable  

18 November 2014 

A New Approach To Co-Operation Between 

Taxpayers and Taxation Authorities - VAT 

Cross-Border Rulings 
A unique opportunity to discuss with European and national policymakers, the business community, 

academics and accountants the new approach to co-operation resulting from this EU VAT initiative. 
 

Main topics 

An update on the scheme, the pilot cases and progress to date 

Businesses’ and Tax Authorities’ experience of using the scheme 

Discussions on the future for Cross-Border Rulings and the way forward for 

greater co-operation 

Venue 

FEE Offices, Avenue d’Auderghem 22-28, 1040 Brussels 

 

Contact and registration 

Philippe Cordonnier 

 philippe.cordonnier@fee.be 
 

 + 32 (0)2 285 40 84 
 

*** The roundtable is free of charge with limited number of participants*** 
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